
  
Notice for Neighbours 

of Bell McKinnon, Anzio, 

Westcott & Norcross Road 

The Cowichan District Hospital redevelopment  

team, along with our heliport consultant, will be 
conducting a low level flight over the proposed 

hospital site and surrounding properties on 

December 10, 2018 between 10:30AM and noon.  

This flight is being conducted to assess the proposed site 

for a future hospital helipad and start the planning 
process to determine the optimal flight path.  

Traffic flow will not be interrupted. 

This flight has been approved by Transport Canada and 
is in compliance with all regulatory requirements.  

Visit our website at: www.islandhealth.ca/newcdh for 
more information.  

Email newcdh@viha.ca to ask questions,  
provide feedback, or sign up for  
project updates by email. 
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